
                              

 
30th November 2020 

 
RE: Godalming Junior School – Admission Arrangements Consultation – 2022/23 
 
Dear Parents 
 
In accordance with DfE and local authority requirements, we are required to consult when 
changes to our admission arrangements are proposed. 
 
In order to best support parents in the local area, who already have children attending the 
school, the governors have considered that it is appropriate and necessary to change the 
sibling rule and wording from: 
 
A sibling is a child who will have an older brother or sister at Godalming Junior School at 
the time of the younger sibling starting in September. 
 
to 
 
A sibling is a child who will have an older brother or sister at Godalming Junior School at 
the time of the younger sibling’s application. 
 
The governors do not anticipate that this additional category will result in a material number 
of places being allocated on this basis. Otherwise, the governors are not proposing to make 
material changes to our admissions policy. We will be consulting for a period of six weeks 
from Monday 30th November 2020 and would welcome any comments regarding our 
admission arrangements. 
 
The admission arrangements documents: 
Admissions Policy 
The above form can be viewed on our website.  (www.godalming-junior.surrey.sch.uk) 
 
 
You are invited to submit any comments regarding the arrangements to the chair of 
Governors via email, marked Admissions Consultation 2022, to mguest@godalming-
junior.surrey.sch.uk or by post using the above address. 
 
The consultation will close on Monday 11th January 2021. 
 
Kind regards 

   
Mr Adam Samson   Mr Michael Guest 
Headteacher    Chair of Governors 

 
  
  
  
 

Headteacher 
Mr Adam Samson BA (QTS) NPQH 

Godalming Junior School 
Hallam Road 

Godalming 
Surrey 

GU7 3HW 
  

Tel: 01483 421597 
  

Email: info@godalming-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
Website: www.godalming-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
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